
2

 
 

From: Ian Webb
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 9:56 AM 
To: Andrew Bayly <Andrew.Bayly@parliament.govt.nz> 
Subject: Changes to CCCFA consultation 
 
Dear Sir.  As a Financial Advisor for almost 30 years, I am excited to see substantive changes to the 
incredibly unworkable CCCFA rules.  I wish to include some commentary for your consideration as it 
relates to the DRS’s. 
 
I have been charged many thousands of dollars from my previous DRS (ISFO) for frivolous 
complaints.  The legislation in its current form appears to be a breach of our Bill of Rights, forcing advisors 
to pay for complaints, whether upheld or not, whether frivolous or not.  I have only ever had one complaint 
upheld, and that was over a $500 fee where a client lied (proven) and a loan offer was withdrawn.  Out of 
spite, the ISFO, with irreputable evidence of the lies from the client, including retained recordings of the 
clients lies, found against us. I have not made a formal complaint to the Commerce commission because of 
their stated bias. 
 
I had two recent complaints.  One dated 10 years ago and with the complaint was dismissed, it should 
never have been heard, nonetheless, I have to pay several thousand dollars.  The second, a $500 fee 
charge to the client whom we provided sufficient evidence has lied, up upheld against us and we were not 
able to charge the fee, and we had to pay several thousand dollars. 
 
The Banking Ombudsman scheme  - that only serves banks and large corporates, clearly states it will not 
hear complaints about disclosed fees and charges, nor will it hear aged complaints, does not apply to any 
schemes advisors must adhere to.  Why do banks and larger institutions have a different set of rules? Our 
scheme is a scam, yet regulations has set sufficient rules of equity and fairness, and advisors must pay for 
frivolous and ridiculous complaints. 
 
I wish the rules would include: 
 

1. Consistency between DRS’s 
2. Discretion not to hear a frivolous complaint. 
3. Any complaints upheld by the DRS should not be charged to the advisor 

 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 

          Click to qualify>>> http://www.newbuild.co.nz/loan-qualifying-
calculator 

 
  

Celebrating 24 years of helping our clients own new homes 
 
Ian Webb 
Managing Director 

NewBuild Home Finance Limited 

Building 2, 1 William Pickering Drive (Constellation Dr End) 

PO Box 300-813, Albany, Auckland 0752 
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0800 NewBuild (639 284) – Head Office 

0508 NewBuild (639 284) – Administration 

Fax 09 414 6191 

 
 
I am an Advisor of NewBuild Home Finance Ltd (FSP #109184) as regulated by the Financial Markets 
Authority in New Zealand.  My personal profile,disclosure and complaints process can be found at: 
hƩp://www.newbuild.co.nz/advisors/ian-webb 

 
What you may expect to pay for our services: hƩps://www.newbuild.co.nz/finance/what-can-i-expect-my-costs-
to-be 
 
 

This email message and aƩachments are confidenƟal to our organisaƟon and subject to legal privilege.  If you have received this email in error, 
please advise the sender immediately and destroy the message and any aƩachments. If you are not the intended recipient you are noƟfied 
that any use, distribuƟon, amendment, copying or any acƟon taken or omiƩed to be taken in reliance of this message or aƩachments is 
prohibited.   

This communication does not designate an information system for the purposes of the New Zealand Electronic Transaction Act 2002.  
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